Dear Parents & Carers





This year's A.R.H. leaver's hoodies (for children who are currently in Year 6) are going to be available via an online shop managed by Schoolleaverscompany.co.uk. The hoodies were really popular last year and the children loved wearing them.

Great news, you can now place orders in our shop!

Use the information below to login to our private shop, select the items you would like and complete the secure checkout process.

View the shop here or visit: https://tinyurl.com/4p8ajvuf

Username: 6143

Password: DMkcfKK2

Shop closing date: 11/03/2025

Please make sure you place your orders by the above closing date. Orders after this date will not be fulfilled. You will receive an email confirmation when you complete your order. Please note that orders are processed after the shop closes and the hoodies will be delivered to the school in bulk.

If you do not purchase a hoodie or you have not given consent for your child to appear in external media, your child's first name will not be shown on the reverse design as your purchase acts as consent for your child's name to be printed. If you do not wish for your child's first name to be printed on other hoodies, please inform your child's class teacher.

It is recommended to use <u>this size guide</u> to help you select the correct sized garment for your order. Visit: https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/faq/faqs/how-can-i-be-sure-to-order-the-correct-size

Yours sincerely, The Year 6 team

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543

Email: office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)

















